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June 9—15, 2024 

 

 

Monday, Jun 10 
On Call: Pastor Don 
 
 NYI Convention 
 Kids Camp 
             
 
 

June 2024 

S M T W Th F Sa 

30      1 

2 3 4 5 6 7 8 

9 10 11 12 13 14 15 

16 17 18 19 20 21 22 

23 24 25 26 27 28 29 

Wednesday, Jun 12 
On Call: Pastor Don 
      7:00 pm—Services for all ages 
 
 Kids Camp 
 

    Tuesday, Jun 11 
On Call: Pastor Don 
  
 Kids Camp   
 
 
 
            

Friday, Jun 14 
On Call: Pastor Don 
 6:30 am—Men’s Prayer Meeting 
  
  Kids Camp 
    
 
 

Thursday, Jun 13 
On Call: Pastor Don 
   
 Kids Camp 
        
 
   
  
                                
                

Saturday, Jun 15 
On Call: Pastor Don 
  
 
 

Loving God 

            Serving Others 

                         Sharing Jesus 

Sunday, Jun 9 
On Call: Pastor Don 
Cell Number: 478-279-0293 
    
  9:45 am—Sunday School 
10:45 am—Morning Worship 
   
   
  
 
 
 
 
 

 
Video Prelude   
         
Call to Worship               Pastor Don 
 “My Savior’s Love” 
 “O How He Loves You and Me” 
 
Passing of the Peace 
 “Nothing But the Blood” 
 “Thank You Jesus for the Blood” 
 “It Is Well” 
 
Choral Praise              “Throne Room” 
   
Scripture Lesson        Romans 8:31-39           Pastor Austin 
 “Nothing Else”  
 
The Open Altar 
Pastoral Prayer       Pastor Chad 
 
“The Calling” 
 
From the Word                                                     Pastor Don 

“The “Math” of Spiritual Growth” 
II Peter 1:1-11 

 
We Respond to the Word 
 
Benediction 
 
                        
 

“But just as he who called you is holy, so 
be holy in all you do.” 
   I Peter 1:15 

We Welcome You to Worship! 
If you are a first time guest at DFN please TEXT 
“welcome” to 478-242-2324 and follow the link on the 
return text. 

 

Our Mission 
Loving God—Serving Others—Sharing Jesus 



 

  

 

 

Tithes & Offerings 
 

Budgeted Weekly: $13,650.00 
Received: $11,060.77 
Budgeted YTD: $122,850.00 
Received YTD: $110,549.17 
(Church fiscal year: April 1—March 31) 

 
 

Building Fund 
 

Budgeted Weekly: $1,000.00 
Received: $1235.56 
Budgeted YTD: $8,000.00 
Received YTD: $4,677.68 

Faith Promise 
 

Received: 580.00 
Pledged 2024-2025: $28,856.00 
Received YTD: $2,694.00 
(Faith Promise year: April 1—March 31) 
 

Attendance 
 

Sunday School: 159 
Morning Worship: 279 
      
 

 

Michael Thigpen, Coordinator 
Greeters 

 

Foyer—Marla Keen  Connector—Cathy McNease 
Wise Building—Chris Walker 

Safety Team 
Sunday, June 9 and Wednesday Evening, June 12 

 

Mark McNease, Gary Thompson, Raye Southerland, Donald Darsey 
 
 

                

                Crib                          Toddler 
                  

                   AM Service                                                   AM Service          
                  Paula Smith                                                  Janet Bryant 
                  Sarah Kate Smith                                          Gail Evans 
                  Jaime Coleman                                             Cledia Eby 
                

Wednesday 
                                    

         Melanie Walker                           Shannon Spires 
         Chris Walker                           Dana Oxford 
                    

 
 

Food Pantry 
There is a list of items  

needed at the  
information desk. 

Thank you for all donations! 
You make a difference! 

Celebration 
Sunday, June 30th 

After the Morning Service 
Bring your favorite picnic foods  

and a Cornhole partner. 

Security! 
Help is needed in the area of  

security with some  
greeting involved.  
You are needed! 

Please see Jon Spires  
for details! 

 

Dublin First Nazarenes, 
Thank you for sending the beautiful peace lily as a tribute to Sharon. Your love and prayers 
are very much appreciated! We loved our time in Dublin! 
        Dan Casey and Family 

Give to WMB during the month 
of June by marking your offering 

in the plate as “WMB”.  
Learn more about WMB at  
https://nazarene.org/wmb  

 
 

 

 

Teen Camp 2024 is in the books!  

It was a great week of  

spiritual renewal and fun. 

Thank you for your love, prayers  

and support. 

https://nazarene.org/wmb

